

Kindergarten Newsletter

September 2019 * From Ms. Clark



Classroom News....

Our first week in Kindergarten was a great success! The boys and girls have done a great job of adjusting to our daily routine. We will continue to review classroom rules and procedures as well as school rules and procedures (voice level, hallway walking, bathroom procedures, and lunch procedures.). Information about our classroom behavior management plan and our morning procedures were sent home last week. Please review these with your child and help him or her learn our Panther Pack. Thank you for all the supplies and items that were sent in from the wish list! I am very thankful!

Thanks! Ms. Clark

Star Students



Kindergarten students were recognized Thursday for their amazing hallway behavior. We are very proud! Ask your child what he/she received as a prize.

Reminders

- Early dismissal every Wednesday @ 1:20.
- Check bags/folders nightly.
- Sign agendas each school night and return.

Date to Remember

Wed. Sept. 11,18, & 25 - Out @ 1:20

Tue. Sept. 17 - Safari Dental

Wed. Sept. 18 - Safari Dental

Thurs. Sept. 26 - Open House & Book Fair



A Look at This Month...

We will be beginning our Journey reading and language art series and our Math curriculum. Please check your child's folder and bag nightly for homework.